
 
 
 
 
 
Dear New Member, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, Officers and members of Reddington Rock Riding 
Club, we are pleased you have chosen to join.  We hope this “New Member Welcome 
Kit” will help you become familiar with the club. 
 
The purpose of the club is to encourage and promote the sport of trail riding by the 
following and any other methods deemed advisable: 
 

• The holding of trail rides and horse related functions in a safe family oriented 
environment 

• Maintaining bridle trails in the area 
• To sponsor functions pertaining to equine activities, including equine camping, 

trail riding, training and educational events and all around general horsemanship 
 

Our club was organized in 1962 as a family oriented organization to encourage and 
promote the sport of trail riding.   
 
The members of RRRC own and manage our property near Soapstone Mountain, just 
over the Somers town line into Stafford Springs, Connecticut.  It covers approximately 
18 acres and backs up to the Shenipsit State Forest, where trails abound.  The grounds 
include a large mowed grass field and a beautiful wooded area with 34 campsites.   
 
Our facilities include a pavilion with stone fireplace that can house up to 80 
people.  There is a kitchen structure; a riding ring; round pen; small stall barn; and flush 
toilets.  
 
Our season of organized events usually runs from mid April to mid 
November.  Scheduled events usually include various meals and activities, and a trail 
ride.  You may join a group ride, led by one of our trail bosses, or go your own way with 
a few friends.  Once a year we have a “Fun Day” with games on horseback in our riding 
ring. These games/classes are maximum on the fun and laughs and minimum on the 
competition.    
In addition to events at our own camp Glazier, we are usually invited to two or three 
events at other locations.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Membership Committee 
Reddington Rock Riding Club 
 
 

 



 
 

CHARTER MEMBERS 
 

Aborn (Schlag) Pat 
Aborn, Jean 

Aborn, Robert 
Beaverstock, Robert 

Cohen, Leo 
Coles, Bert 

Coles, Gloria 
Coles, Muriel 
Doyle, Betty 
Doyle, Tom 

Glazier, Richard 
Glenney, Edith 

Glenney, Robert 
Grant, Helen 
Keeney, Gary 
Keeney, Clint 

Keeney, Ginny 
Kupferschmid, Barbara 
Kupferschmid, Stuart 

McVarish, Phyllis 
Pearson, Terry 

Pfau, Aleen 
Schaeffer, Charles 
Schaeffer, Doris 

Smith, Emma 
Smith, William 
Smith, Maxine 

Szestowicki, Benny 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                        
                       
    

Camp Glazier: 
RRRC camp is named after 
Richard (Dick) Glazier who 
found the property. 

 

http://rrrclub.homestead.com/glazierd.jpg


 
Reddington Rock Club Contact Information 

 
 

  
 
 
Board of Directors:  
Sue Taricani, Chair               
Carin Grakowski 
Marion Hartman 
Lisa Gallagher        
Sue Scott (Director at Large) 
   
 
                       
Officers:  
Holly Cote, President              
Heather Cunningham, VP                    
Janet Keown, Treasurer                  
Linda (Marley) Pirtel                      
 
 
Camp Director:  
Karen Gregoire 
 
     
Trail Rider: 
Sue Taricanni 
 
 Trail Rider Submissions 
 RRRCnews@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
Website: 
http://www.reddingtonrockridingclub.org 
 
 
Email for Information: 
reddingtonrockridinglcub@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
860-604-5203 
860-872-2801 
860-508-7932 
860-204-2649 
860-377-2966 
 
 
 
 
860-336-1083 
413-218-2427 
860-204-2649 
860-830-0130 
 
 
 
413-575-6248 
 
 
 
860-604-5203 
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